
Thanks to a local GSEF grant, Germantown is excited to host The
Shakespeare Theatre of New Jersey’s Shakespeare LIVE! education
tour and workshop on 3/27. During the FLEX period that immediately
follows the performance, students will be invited to attend “Speak
the Speech” workshops where performers will guide students
through analysis and performance of different Shakespeare 
texts. Rachel Karduna, from Twin County Recovery Services, has
begun an 8-week program with the 7th and 8th graders during 
FLEX to teach self-management, communication, and drug
resistance skills. The class of 2028 is sponsoring an American 
Red Cross blood donation drive at the Germantown Town Hall on
March 23 as its annual service project and is seeking eligible 
donors. You can email gmontgomery@germantowncsd.org to sign
 up for a time. Also, our high school students are participating in 
an art show in Catskill at the Create Council on the Arts Gallery.
Student artwork ranges from paintings and drawings to digital 
art. Finally, the International Club is selling a spaghetti dinner 
($10) from 4:30-7 prior to The Addams Family on 3/23 and 3/24.
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3/15 No School - Superintendent’s
Conference Day 
3/15-3/31 Art Show in Catskill
3/22-3/23 Spring Musical, 7:30 PM
3/23 Blood Drive, Town Hall
3/24 Spring Musical, 2 PM
3/29-4/8 Spring Recess

Attendance Fact:
Set attendance goals with your child.
Having a clear plan 
with tracked goals
 can improve 
attendance.
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